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SES Code of Conduct 

 I will be responsible! 

 I will be respectful! 

 I will make good choices! 

 I will be prepared! 

 I will do my best! 

http://sussexelementary.nbed.nb.ca 

Sussex Elementary School Family News 

Important Dates for your Calendar 
Skating (3Bu &3M 9am)  (KM & 1D 9:45am) Feb. 5th  

ASD-S Internet Safety Week Feb. 10-14 

100th Day of School at SES - Deadline for food drive challenge Feb. 13th  

Young Theatre NB @ SES  Feb. 18th  

Skating (KR & KMu 9am)  (1Mac & 1G & 1H 9:45am) Feb. 19th  

Pink Shirt Day at SES Feb. 27th  
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Promoting Academic Excellence and Personal Growth. 

100 Days of School - Food Drive at SES 

Every year our grade 1 students celebrate the 100th day of 

school.  Currently the 100th day is projected to be Thursday 

Feb. 13th.  If there is a school closure due to inclement 

weather then the date gets pushed back.  To create a 100th 

day of school initiative for the entire school,  SES is creating a 

grade level challenge for next week and the following week.  

The challenge is for each grade level to bring in 100 non-

perishable food items that will be donated to the local sharing 

club.  Your support of this counting initiative is greatly appreci-

ated since the non-perishable food items will come from you.  

On behalf of SES and the Sussex Sharing Club we would like to 

thank you for your support of our 100th school day challenge. 

Literacy Week 

SES staff and students would like to thank Ms. Law, 

our literacy teacher, for organizing the events and ac-

tivities that made up this past week’s literacy initia-

tives.  Everyone enjoyed the guest speakers, readers, 

riddles, and Friday skits during our literacy assembly! 
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CONGRATULATIONS DAIRY 
DUNKERS WINNERS! Names in 
Blue indicate a current 
or former SES student. 
Grade 1: Abby McLean & 
Lucas Price 
Grade 2: Kirstyn Campbell 
& Layne Johnston  
Grade 3: Charli Mason & 
Matthias Muscroft  
Grade 4: Lauren Cummings 
& Moses Munford  
Grade 5: Alyssa Jeffrey & 
Ryan Campbell  
Grade 6: Alex Doyle & 
Alex Mason  
Grade 7: Alex deWinter & 
Isaac Hay  
Grade 8: Marleigh Robert-
son & Daniel Lauridsen 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district6/ses/Pages/default.aspx


Pink Shirt Day - Feb. 27th  
Pink Shirt Day began in 2007 after two Nova Scotia teenagers encouraged their fellow students to 
wear pink T-shirts in support of a pupil who was being bullied. Since then, schools, businesses and 
communities across Canada have recognized this day. 
The provincial government of New Brunswick is encouraging everyone to take a stand against bully-
ing within our schools, communities and workplaces.  AWARENESS of anti-bullying initiatives is key 
to fostering respect and tolerance for all members of our population and creates safe and healthy 
environments for both learning and working. 
 

 
Valentine’s Dessert 

The cafeteria will be selling Strawberry Shortcake as a special dessert on Valentine’s 

Day.  Tickets are $2.00 and will be on sale from Monday, January 27, 2014 to Monday, Febru-

ary 10, 2014.  There will not be a Valentine’s dinner like the Thanksgiving and Christmas one. 
 

 

Internet Safety Week in ASD-S 
The week of February 10-14th is Safer Internet Week and, your child will be introduced to the 

Zoe and Molly Online safety kit (grades 3 and 4) or Media Smarts (grade 5); both are exciting 

new educational tools to help teachers and parents teach their children how to stay safe online. 

We encourage you to visit the websites (zoeandmolly.ca or mediasmarts.ca), read the story 

with your child and/or complete the online activities. By completing these activities at home, you 

will help reinforce important safety strategies and ensure your child is better prepared to prop-

erly deal with difficult situations s/he may encounter online. 

 

 

World Literacy Canada - National Writing Contest 
 

I am emailing you on behalf of World Literacy Canada about a national writing contest called 

Write for a Better World for students in Gr.5-8. We mailed posters addressed to the school li-

brarian and I was wondering whether or not the posters arrived? I have attached an e-copy of 

the poster in case you did not receive the hard copy version. Entries for this contest are ac-

cepted in both English and French. 

Our goal at World Literacy Canada is to promote global citizenship through writing, this is a 

wonderful opportunity for young students to practice their literary skills and to have fun doing 

it!  

If you have any questions about the contest you can get more details at the Write For a Better 

World contest page, or you can contact me directly. I look forward to hearing back from you.  

Thank you for your time and have a great day.  

 

Regards, 

Ashlie Redden  

http://www.worldlit.ca/canada-programs/write-for-a-better-world/
http://www.worldlit.ca/canada-programs/write-for-a-better-world/







